
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 2 September 2020 10:03 AM 
To: Rachel Liebhaber <rachell@hsu.net.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2018/12 - extension request [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 

Dear Ms Liebhaber 
 

The Deputy President has granted the HSU an extension of time to file responses to the issues raised 
in [2020] FWCFB 3827 until 5:00pm Monday 7 September 2020. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Abbey Sultan 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 

Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
E: Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au 
 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Rachel Liebhaber <rachell@hsu.net.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 2 September 2020 8:19 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2018/12 - extension request 
 

AM2018/12 
4 yearly review of modern awards  
Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010  
 

Dear Abbey,  
 

I write in relation to the above matter. The Decision [2020] FWCFB 3827 of 22 July 2020 invited 
parties to respond to a number of questions by 12 August 2020.  
 

Due to a number of other pressing work matters in August, the deadline for responses was 
unfortunately overlooked. Acknowledging this error on our part and the lateness of this request, we 
respectfully request an extension to file responses to the questions until Monday 7 September 2020.  
 

Regards,  
 

Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton VIC, 3053 
ABN 68 243 768 561 

p 03 8579 6328 m 0429 217 234 

e rachell@hsu.net.au  w www.hsu.net.au 
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